Subject: Application No. 2022/4154/P

F.A.O. Josh Lawlor

Dear Josh,

We reside on the south facing top and penultimate floor (Flat 5) of 23-27 Hatton Wall. We wish to object to the
above planning application.

The proposed changes to the plans for City House, 72-80 Leather Lane, will adversely impact us in two respects:
(1) it will further increase the (already considerable) proportions of the zinc-clad east-facing facade of the building,
such that it will become an overly dominant feature in our aspect. This will be particularly noticeable in winter
months given it will add further to the sensation of obscured sunlight as a result of the extended floors of the

development; and

(2) the reconfigured window arrangement on the east-facing facade will shift further across increasing their
intrusiveness to our living room and terrace.

I enclose the original drawings of the eastern facade together with the proposed amendments for convenience.
Many thanks for your attention. | am at your disposal should you wish to discuss the matter.

Tom Mills



